

Housing Choice Voucher/Section 8
Seeking Landlords

	The Housing Choice Voucher/Section 8 program of the Housing Authority of the City of Lafayette will host a meeting on the HUD requirements of becoming a landlord.
The meeting will be held on Friday, August 12, 2022, at 10:00 a. m. in the Center of Hope, Opportunity, and Success.
	Staff members and current landlords will be on hand to answer questions and will also provide necessary materials.
	Anyone interested in becoming a landlord is welcome to attend this meeting.
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